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February 17, 2016

The Honorable Todd Hunter

445 Cape Henry

Corpus Christi, Texas 78412

Dear Todd,

On behalf of the Texas Pharmacy Association's Political Action Committee (PharmPAC), we are

pleased to inform you that our Board of Directors unanimously endorsed your campaign for re-

election to the Texas House of Representatives.

Texas pharmacists and pharmacy technicians look forward to your support of key public policy issues

that support their ability to deliver high-quality, accessible and cost-effective health care to our

citizens.

As you may know, pharmacy issues continue to bean integral part of the health-care debate at the

state and national levels. Texas Pharmacy Association is committed to being a key source of

information for you and your staff on pharmacy issues and pharmacy professionals.

Founded in 1879 and based in Austin, TPA is a professional association representing pharmacists,

pharmacy technicians and pharmacy students, as well as individuals and corporations with interests

in the pharmacy community. Texas has nearly 90,000 licensed pharmacy professionals.

TPA looks forward to working with you in the 85 h̀ session on issues of importance to our members

and your constituents. If you have any questions or if there is anything we can do to help you, please

ao not Hesitate tc tail.

Sincerely,

ChYis Alvarado, Pharm.D.
Chairman, PharmPAC

Joe A. DaSilva
Secretary—Treasurer, PharmPAC
Chief Executive Officer
Texas Pharmacy Association

Justin Hudma~i
Division Director, Public Affairs
Texas Pharmacy Association
~h udman @ texaspharmacv. orq
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